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January 12, 1983

RICHARD C DE YOUNG DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF INSPECTION & ENFORCEMENT
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
UNIT NO 1
IE BULLETIN NO 82-04

IE Bulletin No. 82-04, dated December 3,1982, identified deficiencies
in primary containment electrical penetration assemblies and asked us
to review the information for applicability to Rancho Seco.

The electrical penetration assemblies that were identified in the Bulletin
were supplied by Bunker Ramo Company. The containment electrical pene-
tration assemblies installed at Rancho Seco were supplied by Conax, thus
this Bulletin is not applicable to Rancho Seco.
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